Notice regarding closure of schools,
colleges in Delhi till November 8 fake

Delhi Deputy CM Manish Sisodia has clarified the
letter circulating on social media regarding school
and college closure in Delhi till November 8
(Friday) is fake. "All are advised not to believe
such fake letters and news," he tweeted. "So far
schools have been closed till November 5; any
further decision shall be communicated through
proper channels only," he wrote.
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